
From: Gregg Hubner   
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 1:46 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] HP24-001 
 
Writing this letter reminds me all too well of the 2 years I spent trying to keep industrial 
wind turbines away from my home in 2017-2018.  We lost that battle but gained a lot of 
knowledge about the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission and our State 
Government.  They both are corrupt.  Kristi Noem has her hands in the pot of Summit 
Carbon Solutions. 
 
  I learned at a 4 day evidentiary hearing with the PUC that your mind was made up 
before I even got there.  It was a dog and pony show.   
 
The voters of South Dakota recalled SB201 overwhelmingly.  The pipeline is very 
dangerous and if there is a break it will kill people.  But the obvious reason to stop this 
boondoggle project is it's nothing more than another green energy scam, just like the 
wind turbines and solar panels.  It's $359 billion in tax credits from the Inflation 
Reduction Act.  We need carbon dioxide for our plant health.  Don't you understand 
basic science?   
I ask you to stop this project, but history shows that you care nothing about the 
residents and taxpayers of South Dakota.  The corporations own you.  So I'm not 
holding my breath.    
 
Gregg Hubner 

 
Avon, SD 57315 

 
 




